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WPF Beginning Ownership Process 
League pushing forward to prepare for 2022 Inaugural season 

 
OKLAHOMA CITY, OK – WPF (Women’s Professional Fastpitch) is now conducting ownership interviews 
for potential team owners. The league is aiming for six to eight teams for their inaugural season, kicking off 
June 2022. Next steps for WPF’s Commissioner, Lauren Chamberlain, is to bring the league to life with owners, 
teams, and soon players. 
 
“The response from potential owners hoping to stake a claim on a team for their city has been overwhelming 
and an exciting look into what the future of the league holds,” Chamberlain said. “After a successful launch, we 
now aim to set and maintain a high standard for everyone involved. I know there are potential owners ready to 
help us elevate the experience for our athletes and push our spirt forward. The players deserve quality and it is 
my job to find it.” 
 
WPF announced the launch of the league, headquartered in Oklahoma City, last month, becoming the official 
professional softball league of the United States. The league’s mission is to showcase the best athletes in 
softball, provide a world-class experience for dans, and ultimately connect young girls across the world to idols 
and make the professional dream that much more achievable. 
 
Additional information about WPF can be found at www.wprofastpitch.com.  

 

http://www.wprofastpitch.com/

